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Great to have some cooler weather which brings all our snowbirds flying 
back to join our happy band of dancers.  I noticed tremendous 
improvement in your waltzing after last monthÕs lessons so letÕs see 
how you progress with East Coast Swing, which Paul and Judy will be 
teaching this month. 6:15-6:45 p.m. Dancing is from 7:00-9:45 p.m. 
each Saturday night.  Partners not necessary, singles welcome.

November 5th CLOSED - NO DANCE
Nov.12th:  THE BREEZE will be back again to put their own flair into all 
the dance music we love, as we celebrate Veterans Day with a special 
VETERANS USO PARTY.  Hillcrest will provide special intermission 
dessert to honor our Veterans.  If you still have military uniforms, we 
would love for you to wear them to the dance. 

Nov. 19th: MICHAEL and MANUEL take the stage for a special night. 
TURKEY TROT BALL which is semi formal, (Men Jacket & tie required). 
We provide a pie buffet at intermission and give away a turkey.

Additional Information: Doreen - 623-544-0574 dancingqueen431@q.com               
Cecelia: 515-491-0533 
Check out our Web site at: Hillcrest.suncitywest.com 

Nov. 26th: BOBBY FREEMAN and CHARLENE, our ever popular musicians will be 
playing lots of your favorite dance music. MEMBERSHIP MEETING at 5:30 p.m. This is a 
very important meeting as we will be voting on new Officers for 2017.  We need a 
President, and Senior Vice President to help share the President’s responsibilities. 
Several dance clubs in Sun City West have had to disband because they could not get 4 
members to serve as officers.  If we don’t have a President, Vice President, Secretary 
and Treasurer we also will have to disband our club and all our money & equipment will 
revert to the rec. center.  As much as everyone enjoys our great music and Saturday 
dances, we can not operate without our volunteers.  Just a very few dedicated members 
are carrying the load for the entire club.  If you are a member, we need you to also be a 
volunteer.  Lots of members helping will make the job easier for everyone, and will keep 
our club operating.

This is also a benefit night where all proceeds from the dance will be 
donated to our Sun City West Radio Station, KSCW Radio 103.1 FM. 
They will be joining us to make some recordings for radio broad-
casts so expect this to be an action packed fun night. Bring all your 
friends. My goal is to make this a 200 plus night, so need your help. 

Remember our motto: “If you see someone without a smile, give them one of yours.”

Don’t forget to sign up for next week’s Membership Meeting at 5:30 p.m. 
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